
Argyll and Bute Council

Customer Services: Education
Executive Director: Douglas Hendry
Earra Comhairle Ghàidheal agus Bhòid 

Kilcreggan Primary School,
School Road,

Kilcreggan,
G84 0HT

Tel: 01436 842109
Email: enquiries-kilcreggan@argyll-bute.gov.uk

Kilcreggan Primary School 
and ELCC

June 2023 Newsletter

Dear Parents and Carers,

At this time of year, we always reflect on what an amazing 

year we have had during the session. Some of our highlights 

have been:

· Achieving our Digital Schools Scotland Award

· Gold Rights Respecting Schools Award

· A fantastic amount of money raised through our 

sponsored Read-a-thon

· Action the children have been able to take in school 

and our community through the introduction of our 

Citizenship Afternoons.

· Wider achievements have also been developed 

through the offer of various school clubs 

· Supporting Christian Aid Football and Netball

· Seasons for Growth was introduced for some 

children to support their wellbeing and we have had 

a highly positive evaluation of this programme from 

children, parents and staff.

In September 2023, our Standards and Quality Report will 

be available for you to read on our website as well as our 

School Improvement Plan for next session. Thank you to all 

parents who took time to give us feedback to help shape 

improvements over the next session.

Staffing Update

As it’s June, we are also planning ahead to next session and
have a staffing update for you. Please remember that the
class information below can be subject to change.
Classes for next year will be as follows:
ELCC Mrs Roy, Mrs Dryburgh
P1/2 Miss Kingaby
P3/4 Miss Nubour and Mrs Nasim
P4/5 Miss Grover
P6/7 Mrs Abbott

A big welcome to Miss Grover, who will be teaching P4/5
next session. She will be completing her Probationary year
with us.
A big thank you goes to Sarah Aston, who has taught
another year of yoga with pupils from the ELCC to P7. Pupils
and staff have learnt a lot from these sessions.
We also wish a Happy Retirement to Mrs McGuire and Mrs
Arnold. Thank you for all your hard work and support. Enjoy
the rest and relaxation!
We also wish Mr Malcolm luck in his secondment to working
with the Authority to develop teaching and learning
approaches to STEM.

27th June Celebration of Learning and P7
Leavers Ceremony at 1.45pm

29th June P6/7 Trig Point Hike
Parent Council Disco

30th June School closes at 1pm

11th & 
14th Aug.

In-Service Days (Staff only)

15th Aug. Pupils return at 9am

Dates for your diary:

Christian Aid

A huge well done to our Christian Aid footballers and 

netballers for their practice, determination and resilience 

during the competitions this year. We will be continuing to 

offer netball and football clubs through next session to 

develop our skills further for next year’s competition. Mrs 

Nasim is leading opportunities for wider achievement next 

session and will work with Live Argyll to hopefully offer 

further sporting opportunities.



Kilcreggan Primary School and ELCC

Parent Council:
The next Parent Council meeting will be held in 
September 2023. 

Email: Contact with the Parent Council can be made 
through their email address: 
Kilcregganprimarypc@gmail.com

Where to find us:
Twitter:
If you are not yet following us on Twitter,
please carry out the following instructions.

1.Go to the app store on your phone or other
device.

1.Search and download Twitter.
2.Search for Kilcreggan P.S
3.Click follow
Or scan the QR code to see our Twitter page

Website:

www.kilcreggan.argyll-bute.sch.uk

Getting in touch:
Should you have any questions or queries, please email 

or call our school office in the first instance.
E-mail: enquiries-kilcreggan@argyll-bute.gov.uk
Phone: 01436 842109

Scan the QR code to find
out the school holidays
for 2023-2024.

We hope all our families have a fantastic Summer holiday!

From the Kilcreggan Staff Team

Session 2023-24

School Uniform Orders 
Anyone who is unable to collect school uniform for 
next session before the end of term can collect 
between 1pm and 2.30pm on Monday 14th August.

School Lunches
Please remember to go online and order your 
school lunches before the children return on 15th 
August. Lunches can be ordered up to 6 weeks in 
advance. Completing menu options with your child 
ensures they get the meal they want. It also cuts 
down on the significant amount of time clerical staff 
spend each morning entering missing meal options. 
Thank you for your co-operation.
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